
Our Services  

In accordance with Scottish Government guidance, our office remains closed.  We 

are still available by phone, email and text. We can hold Zoom meetings if you would 

like to talk to any member of staff. We will re-open the office when it is safe to do so. 

We will be making some changes to ensure that you are safe and that staff and our 

contractors are safe.   

We continue to provide a repairs service with changes to ensure that we comply with 

social distancing and mask wearing.  

Estate management is ongoing and we will be starting to work on adaptations and a 

planned painter work contract. 

You can help us by maintaining social distancing and wearing a facial covering (if 

you can) when a contractor or member of staff visits your home.   

Management Committee meetings are being held remotely and decisions are 

continuing to be made to deliver a service to you and ensure compliance with the 

Scottish Housing Regulator.   

Thank you for your patience and we shall keep you updated on our plans. Please 

contact us if you have any queries.     


